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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

It will almost be party season!  Here are our Christmas Party arrangements.  

 

Christmas Party Arrangements                                                                        

 

Friday 13th December – EYC party at 10am – children should come dressed in their party 

clothes.  

 

Friday 13th December – P1-2 party 1.15pm 

Monday 16th December – P3-4 party 1.15pm 

Monday 16th December – P7 party 6pm- 7.30pm 

Tuesday 17th December – P5-6 party 1.15pm 

 

P1-6 children can go home to get changed at lunchtime, if this is the case, children should be 

collected from their cloakroom entrances at 12.00pm but must be returned for 1pm using the 

main front door.  Please note there will be no crossing patrollers on duty during lunch time.  If 

children are staying in school all day they can either come dressed in their party clothes or 

bring them with them to get changed at lunchtime in school. Children will enjoy a party snack 

and plenty of dancing!  I know that they will have a lovely time.  

 

Our Primary 7 party is an evening party from 6-7.30pm.  Children will have a silent disco and 

pizza for their final Primary School Christmas party.  

 

Our church service will now be on Friday 20th at 9.45am. Parent helpers are welcome to come 

and walk with us to church and should report to the school office at 9am.   School is closing on 

20th December at 2.30pm.   

 

It’s an exciting time and we look forward to the children having a great time! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Fiona Meney 

HEAD TEACHER 
 



 

 

 

 


